Lisa Cataldi

From: Nandra, Sonia <sonia_nandra@students.nksd.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 9:56 AM

To: House Education Committee

Subject: Support for H7561 (Physical Education Bill)

Dear House Education Committee,

My name is Sonia Nandra and I am a senior at North Kingstown High School. I am writing to you to express my extreme support for Ryan Lukowicz's H7561 bill that will be heard this afternoon. Having the option for students to choose what type of physical education class they want to take would be an amazing opportunity. Not only would it greatly benefit the students in those classes with disabilities, who as a result would get to bond with their peers, but it would allow other students to be able to help out in a way that doesn't disrupt their course schedule, and have the chance to experience helping students with special needs first hand. I know that this bill will have a positive, long lasting effect on people and truly strengthen the community. I hope you share my support for this bill, and I look forward to watching the hearing this evening!

Respectfully, Sonia Nandra

This email originated from a student account managed by the North Kingstown School Department. If you believe it is being used inappropriately, please contact IT Director@nksd.net.